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  On June 21, a typhoon slammed into Iloilo and Antique regions of the Philippines, causing
extensive damage. Please check links below for information sent by members of the new
Assumptionist Community in the Philippines:  
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  Letter 3   
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images/stories/2008/080623Typhoons1.pdf
images/stories/2008/080625Typhoonsletter2.pdf
images/stories/2008/TyphoonsEmergencycall3.pdf

